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Subject: Serious Injury Collision; 1400 E. Vista Way 

Person Providing Information: Deputy Nicholas Jehl 

Email Address of Provider: Nicholas.Jehl@sdsheriff.org 

Telephone number of Provider: 760-940-4551 

Media Contact: Deputy Nicholas Jehl 

Date of Release: July 20, 2018 

Time of Release: 0045 

  

 

  

SYNOPSIS: 
 
On 07/19/2018 at approximately 8:50 p.m., Vista Traffic deputies were dispatched to a vehicle collision involving a 
pedestrian in the 1400 block of E. Vista Way in the City of Vista.  A 31 year old female pedestrian was involved in the 
collision along with a 2006 Toyota Prius.  The 55 year old female driver of the Toyota remained at the scene during the 
investigation.   
 
The female pedestrian was pronounced deceased at the scene.  Her identity has been withheld pending notification of her 
next of kin.  The 55 year old female driver of the Toyota was not injured in the collision.  The investigation and cause of 
the collision are still under investigation.  Alcohol and/or drugs are not believed to be a factor in the collision. 
 
The Vista Traffic Division is conducting the investigation.  We ask that anyone who may have witnessed the collision to 
please contact Deputy Jehl at the Vista Sheriff's Station. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Call Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477 with information and you will remain anonymous.  You may be eligible for up to a 
$1,000 reward for information leading to a felony arrest.   
 


